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Dates for 

your Diary 

Stars of the week 

3G Ronnie E 4W All children in 4W 6J Vincent H  

3H Bailey C 5C Ryan S 6S Daisy-May M  

3/4L Arlo O 5H Sophia R    

4B Ayva R 5/6BD Jack W    

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

Cadie O  &  

Aishmeet S 

 

This Half Terms Value — Justice 

Week comm  

9th May 2022 

SATs Year 6 

Tuesday 21st 

June 

Sports Day 

1:30pm parents 

welcome 

Fri 8th April 

break up for 

Easter 

Return Mon 

25th April   

normal school 

hours 

Well done to you all for your awards, you are all AMAZING!  

Monday 23rd 

May 

Y6 Residential 

Parent’s Meeting 

 

Holy Trinity 
Church 

Thank you to Holy 
Trinity church for 
providing all of 
our children with 
an Easter choco-
late treat and a 
small booklet 
sharing the Easter 
story. 

The children have 
participated in an 
Easter experience 
this half term at church. Everything they learnt at 
this workshop was used to produce an Easter service 
in school on Wednesday which was shared with Year 
6. The children have thoroughly enjoyed getting back 
into church and also working with Reverend Lisa face
-to-face. 

What a fantastic term this has been! Since returning after Christmas, the children have all worked 

incredibly hard and grown in independence and maturity. Their most recent assessments show 

great progress, resilience and perseverance across the school.  

This half term, we have had an art focus. This week it has been a pleasure to visit the classrooms 

and have the opportunity to share the children’s work. We have some budding future artists and 

some very creative minds. Our school environment has continued to develop and we are looking 

forward to showcasing it during our parents’ evenings next term. Many classes have had the oppor-

tunity to visit galleries and sporting events. It has been wonderful to listen to the children talk to 

each other about their trips and there has been a real buzz of excitement. We would like to thank 

you for supporting us to fund these ventures—they are worth every penny!  

We hope, as the restrictions continue to lift, there will be further opportunities for children to visit 

a wider range of interesting venues. We wish you a happy Easter and a well-deserved rest. We look 

forward to welcoming you back fully recharged on Monday 25th April. 

Break up  - 

Thursday 21st 

July 

 Superhero Day! - 29th April  

We are very proud to be supporting a local 
charity: Prevent ALL, which aims to prevent 
acute lymphoblastic leukaemia in children 
globally, by supporting the    research, devel-
opment, testing and rollout of a preventative 
treatment and to support children and their 
families undergoing treatment for leukaemia. 
Mrs Slow’s son’s friend was diagnosed with  
leukaemia on April 29th last year, so to mark 
the occasion, we are going to hold a Super-
hero themed mufti day on April 29th, to   
recognise all the superheroes out there who 
bravely battle any cancer treatment.  

Any donations are very welcome 
and we’re looking forward to seeing 
you in your superhero outfits or   

accessories on 29th April! 



 

  

 

 

  
 

Once a month we open Enginuity early for families whose children 

would  benefit from visiting at a quieter time and wherever possible 

will have adjusted operations and/or lowered volume levels on  

exhibits. 

Enjoy exploring at your own pace or take part in a museum led activity.  

There is no upper or lower age limit for this, but children under 14 must be ac-

companied by an adult. Numbers are limited to reduce noise. 

Sessions begin at 8:30am and lasts for 90 minutes. 

Free for annual pass holders, £2 per child otherwise. One adult free of charge 

per paying child, additional adults and children pay £2. 

All family members welcome but must have a ticket. Under 2s free of charge. 

Pre-booking is essential, but if you need to cancel we will  move your booking 

to another date as we understand that things can change. 

Please note, Enginuity opens to the public at 10am; you are welcome to stay 

after this time but should be aware that noise levels and numbers will increase. 

Enginuity 

5 Feb 2022 

5 Mar 2022 

2 Apr 2022 

7 May 2022             

4 Jun 2022  

2 Jul 2022 

6 Aug 2022 

3 Sep 2022 

1 Oct 2022 

5 Nov 2022 

3 Dec 2022  

Saturday 16th April 4pm  

@ Holy Trinity Church  

Wrockwardine Wood 

 

Running Track! 

This week’s winners were 6S, completing 284 laps between them in 

15 minutes…well done everyone! The children are competing to 

travel around the world and at the moment, 5C are in the lead, 

having travelled all the way through Europe, India, Japan, Australia 

and South Africa! Well done 5C!  

https://www.ironbridge.org.uk/explore/enginuity/


 

  

 

 

 

 

 
EASTER  EGGSTRAVAGANZA  

THE WINNERS! 

Eggosaur & The Eggslosion! By 

Harry S 

Eggtron by Alex G 

Year 3 and Year4 

The Eggnormous  

Crocodile by Tyler L Disn-eggy by Poppy U 

Eggerest by Leo T 

Year 5 and Year 6 

Eggspedition to Mt Egg-verest 

by Bethany T 

David Eggiams by olivia C 

 

Ninja Warriegg by Carinne & Flynn H 
Sonic the Egghog by Ethan L 

Well done to everyone who      

entered! The models were amaz-

ing and it was so hard to choose 

the winners. You will have noticed 

that we ended up with an extra 

winner because it was impossible 

to choose! 

Overall Winner 

Dregg Race by Esme R Y6 

Our overall winner 

was chosen because 

of the originality of 

the entry and the 

attention to detail. 

Well done! 

 



 

  

 
 

 

 4W Artwork 

 

This week, 4W had the best afternoon ever!  They have made some 
amazing animals from rubbish. But, what impressed us the most was 
the amazing teamwork we saw, and they way they all tidied up in the 
end! They also had time to sit and write thank you cards for the   

cleaner. It was so lovely!  

Reminder: 

The price of a school 

lunch is now £2.45 (from 

1st April) and meals 

must be paid for in      

advance. The children 

can choose from the hot 

meal of the day or a 

school packed lunch. 

They have a choice of 

ham, cheese or tuna. 

sandwich. 

Brilliant Book Review! 

There are 3 girls in this book - 
one of them is called Ellie who 
went on holiday to Wales and met 
a boy. When she came back, she 
told her friends all about him but 
exaggerated how good  looking he 
was! It’s a really   funny, easy-to-
read book by Jacqueline Wilson 
and I would recommend it! I’d 
give it 5/5 
stars for 
entertain-
ment!  

By AH 6J 

 

Book Buddies! 

Today at our book buddies club, we read some more of our super story ‘Emil 
and the Detectives’ and did some predicting and vocabulary study. The chil-
dren were absolutely fantastic and it is definitely one of Mrs Slow’s favourite 
times of the week! Well done book buddies! 

 



 



 

  

 

 

 

 
Reading Roads! 

Here are a range of books from the    
‘Sci-Fi Story’ genre! At the start of the 
road, are books more appropriate for 
early readers, leading to more complex 
stories suitable for those who are more 
confident. If your youngsters are inter-
ested in sci-fi tales, these titles may be 
of interest to them! 

Year 6—Standon Bowers 

We are really looking forward to our trip to the Standon Bowers Centre from 
6th – 8th July. We would like to invite parents to attend a short meeting in the 
school hall  to find out more on Monday 23rd May, straight after school. 
Many thanks. 

We are hoping to record this meeting for any parents who are unable to 
attend. We will then post the link on our newsletter, website and class Dojo. 

Here is a link to the outdoor education centre at Standon Bowers for you to 
view prior to the meeting should you wish to: 

https://www.entrustoutdoors.co.uk/standon-bowers  

 

Sports Festival!  
16 super year 3s went to Telford Tennis Centre last week for a Sports Festival. We had so much fun, we took-
part in a variety of activities and they were a real credit to our school. Well done everyone!  


